
NURSERY PARENT ORIENTATION  

2024- 2025 

“Education is the foundation upon which we build our future.” 

An orientation program for the new Nursery parents was conducted in the school auditorium on the 

15th of June 2024. Ms. K Vinitha, the School Principal, emphasized the students' achievements and 

stressed the importance of collaboration between parents and the school to maintain discipline 

among students. She encouraged parents to engage in conversations with their children regularly 

and urged them to remain supportive and actively involved in their child's education. 

Following the address of Ms. K Vinitha, the Principal, Ms. K. Vijaya Durga, the Headmistress, 

presented an overview of the holistic, scholastic, and non-scholastic aspects of the school system. 

She introduced the Nursery staff and briefed the parents on the latest directives from the NEP issued 

by CBSE. 

The event was highly productive, concluding with contented parents and enthusiastic teachers, all 

prepared for the upcoming academic session. 

 

 


